BARNES SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, DEVLALI
CIRCULAR NO 05 /2020-2021

Monday, 1* June 2020

Dear Parents,

[ trust all you continue to be safe and happy as more and more ASPECTS of our LIFE
become FUNCTIONAL AND EASIER.

We, as much as informed you about the school reopening. However, being in touch
with the NCERT (National Council of Educational Research and Training) officials and
other educational think-tanks, our school is working on VARIOUS SCENARIOS
when we REOPEN.

Please be assured we will NOT BE ABLE to run the school in the SAME MANNER
as we ran it for long.

[ will like to reiterate to our parents that a WRONG FEELING is being created by
vested interests that the School Management will NOT ENTERTAIN YOUR VIEWS.
Please note there is nothing FARTHER from THE TRUTH. In fact, we WELCOME
PARENTS TO INTERACT with us and share their concerns so that we can mutually
work towards a COMMON CAUSE.

The ONLINE CLASSES will CONTINUE till such time as we reopen the school.

May I request parents having FEE OVERDUES to ensure that school fees are paid
according to the dates given.

As a SPECIAL GESTURE, parents who wish to PAY FEES for the ENTIRE YEAR,
are still entitled to a DISCOUNT of ONE MONTH’S FEE.

I believe you will CONTINUE to EXTEND YOUR SUPPORT like always and
CLEAR any OUTSTANDING FEES that you may be having, at the earliest.

Wishing you and your family SAFE HEALTH always,

With kind regards,
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